Dear CWC colleagues,
At our meeting, | would like to move some changes to the 2020 new sidewalk program.
Delete Forward St and Hyde Park in order to add:

A) Chippendale Cres and Cleveland Ave where children have a cut-through path between two
streets that funnels them on to the road.

B) Oliver Street near Trafalgar school which is taking traffic diversions from Hamilton Road and
will be worse next year when the major intersection is reworked at Egerton.

C) Cairn Street near St. Sebastian's School where safety concerns have been raised consistently
but the project, though previously scheduled, has been put off.

D) King Edward along the struggling commercial plaza.

Thanks,

Michael van Holst



